Drinking Water Sour ce Protection Committee
Approved Minutes of Meeting 10/05/09

Members present: Bob Reagan, Selectman; John Bergeron, Secretary; Edward Berger.

Meeting called to order at 7:00 PM by Bob Reagan at the town offices.

A mailing including septic system survey with educational material to shorefront owners
was stuffed into envel opes and addressed.

Membership was discussed, since Dave Shinnlinger is unable to participate as he hasin
the past.

The snowmobile club acknowledged receipt of educational material to be used in
educating the riders about reservoir restrictions.

The marine patrol has covered the beach 150-foot marker with an orange sleeve for the
winter.

Summer testing results were discussed and there were no dramatic results to report. An
additional baseline and storm sample will be collected this fall.

Minutes of the August 3rd meeting were read and approved. There was no September
meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 7:40 PM

Respectively submitted,

John Bergeron



